
UNITED FORUM OF BSNL EXECUTIVES' ASSOCIATIONS 
CENTRAL HEADQUARTERS, 

NEW DELHI 
 
No. UF/NOTICE/HRD/2009                          Dated at ND, the 04.02.09 
  
 
To 

Sh Gopal Das 
Director (HRD) 
BSNL, 
New Delhi. 

 
Sub: Deferment of Programmes of organizational actions. 
 
Ref: BSNL letter no.BSNL/7-8/SR/2008   dated 4th February 2009. 
 
Sir, 
 
                 At the very outset, we express our sincere thanks and gratitude to you and the 
BSNL Management for your initiative to resolve the issues of implementation of orders of 
DPE regarding new IDA  scales, fixation of pay, promulgation of Gr 'A' RRs etc. 
 
                  In response to positive gesture shown by BSNL management to resolve our 
issues on priority, we have decided to defer our programmes of organizational action 
forthwith. We take this opportunity in reiterating that our members through out the Country 
shall leave no stone unturned in ensuring fast and uninterrupted growth of telecom services 
in BSNL. 
 

With kind regards, 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

          
(Prahlad Rai)            (G.L.Jogi) 

        General Secretary      General Secretary 
              AIBSNLEA              SNEA(I) 
 
 
Copy to: 

1. Shri Siddhartha Behura, Secretary (Telecom), Govt. of India, New Delhi 
2. Shri R.Ashok,Member (F),Telecom Commission  for immediate n/a pl. 
3..Shri Shakeel Ahmed, GM(SR),BSNL, New Delhi 


